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VIGIL FOR THE CHILDREN OF GAZA

• This horrific war has felt different. This war will be
remembered for thedisproportionatenumberof child victims
and a Western political class that went out if its way to justify
the killing of these children.

• In just 7weeks, 6000childrenwerekilledandover1500were
missing; buried under rubble and presumed dead.

• The current war onGaza is being called the second 'Nakba"
because 1.7 million Palestinians have had to flee from their
homes to escape indiscriminate bombing.

• The 1948 Nakba led to 750,000 native Palestinians being
driven from their land, with no right to return. The 2023
Nakba feels like an attempt to extinguish the next
generation altogether, denying them their right to life.Click on the image

This Wednesday, the 29th November,
Palestine Solidarity BCP will be holding a
vigil for the Children of Gaza.

This vigil follows on the heels of the very
moving vigil held by Dorset Palestine
Solidarity Campaign in Weymouth just a
couple of weeks ago. watch here

Membersof thepublic are invited to come
along to pay their respects to the
thousands of children who have been
kiled in Gaza over the last seven weeks.

The vigil starts at 7pm in Bournemouth
High Street, on the corner of Old
Chtistchurch Rd and Albert Rd.

A WAR ON THE CHILDREN OF GAZA LEAFLET

CONTACT: help@palestinesolidaritybcp.com

https://www.palestinesolidaritybcp.com/children.pdf
https://youtu.be/4STxxb4A_CU

